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Disclosure of Communication by

Chairman Mark H. Sidran

Re:
In the Matter of the Joint Application of Puget Holdings LLC and Puget Sound Energy, Inc., For an Order Authorizing Proposed Transaction

Docket U-072375
On March 26, 2008, I received from Puget Sound Energy (PSE) Chief Executive Officer Steve Reynolds, via electronic mail, a document prepared by the Chair of the Edison Electric Institute (EEI), Jeff Sterba.  The document identified several policy issues related to climate change to be discussed at an upcoming EEI meeting.  In his e-mail message to me, Mr. Reynolds stated:
“Some of the issues EEI is debating (broad differences of opinions regionally).  I would appreciate any comments you might have so I can feed this into the debate on behalf of Washington.”

On April 4, 2008, in response to his e-mail message, I called Mr. Reynolds and briefly discussed with him climate change policy issues.  We did not discuss any issues that are the subject of any adjudicatory matter pending before the Commission.

